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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Alden Vala <avala@moneymailer.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail forex

I do not agree in the proposed new margin requirements for FOREX ....it will greatly hinder my ability to trade and
give Americans a disadvantage competing with the rest of the world!!!!

Alden "Rob" Vala
200 N. Stauffer Dr.
Naperville, IL 60540

(630) 355-7352 (Office)
(630) 357-3140 (Fax)


